
Additional iPad Swap Opportunities  

Remote students who were previously unable to pick up the new device before spring break will have an opportunity this 
week (March 25-April 1) using a drive-through process and following safety protocols. The drive-through will be at the 
District Operations Center, not WHS. See information and directions below. 
  
This drive-through is for students participating in remote learning at WHS - not students who are temporarily quarantined. 
If students are quarantined, we ask they not participate in the remote drive-through but instead pick up the new iPad upon 
return to campus.  
  
Students who attend in-person at WHS can visit the WHS juice bar during 4th or 5th period to swap out the devices. 
Students must return the old iPad in order to be assigned a new one. Students are not required to return a charging 
cable.  
  
Please make sure the iPad has been backed up prior to returning the device. Instructions for completing the device 
backup can be found here. 
  
Drive-through opportunities at the District Operations Center: 

Thursday, March 25, 1PM - 3PM - 9th Grade 
Tuesday, March 30, 8AM - 10AM - 10th Grade 
Thursday, April 1, 1PM - 3PM - 11th Grade 

Anyone unable to attend the three drive-through opportunities should contact TSHelpdesk@eanesisd.net to schedule an 
alternate pickup time. 

Map and directions to the District Operations Center: 
4300 Westbank Drive, Unit 2 
https://goo.gl/maps/d3g6Ejt6R9U2 
 
From Capital of Texas Highway (Loop 360), turn onto Westbank Dr. Take your first left into the Westlake Athletic and 
Community Center (WACC). Follow the parking lot to your left. The DOC is located behind the WACC. 

The drive-through operations area is in the back. Please keep to the right as much as possible and stop where the sign is 
placed. A staff member will come to your car to initiate service. We ask drivers to be mindful of navigating this area as 
there is often pedestrian traffic in this location and the surrounding parking areas. See images below. 

For questions, contact TSHelpdesk@eanesisd.net.  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/EFt5U2Cai2rtDXRwuUW_9Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiPISBP0RGaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xdEpMMWRRZHU1cDhDenVrMU5kVWVOTjRQTzBUTlZEd0ovdmlld1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYFgBUVtgu9SEuFITZGRlYWx5QGVhbmVzaXNkLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
mailto:TSHelpdesk@eanesisd.net
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qridTYoePCuvT_1Hp4uYEA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiPISBP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly9nb28uZ2wvbWFwcy9kM2c2RWp0NlI5VTJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBYAVFbYLvUhLhSE2RkZWFseUBlYW5lc2lzZC5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
mailto:TSHelpdesk@eanesisd.net

